Belle Creek Watershed District

The Belle Creek Watershed District met on September 12 at 6 PM at 10679 375™ ST.
Way to set the levy for the year. Members present for the meeting were L. Kyllo and B.
Anderson, J. Hedeen was absent. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Kyllo.
Discussion was held as to the need to keep the levy the same as last year as there are
continuing projects to repair and maintain structures in the coming year. B. Anderson
moved to set the levy at $20,000.00 for taxes payable in 2014. L. Kyllo seconded the
motion and all voted in favor . As there was no further business the meeting was
adjourned.

Brad Anderson

Secretary




